
Page 1 of 1 

 

Town of Stratton 

Selectmen’s Meeting 

October 10, 2022 
 

Present: Selectmen: Al Dupell, chair, Larry Bills, Chris Liller, Greg Marcucci and Boomer Walker; Kent 

Young – Clerk. 
 

7:30pm: Al Dupell called the meeting to order.  Orders were reviewed and signed. 
 

Modifications – No modifications were made. 
 

Road Crew Issues: FLAP Grant:  Chris Liller said that said grant application has been submitted.  

Temporary Access: The Foreman stated that the Bronson property on Penny Ave. will be logged and 

requires a temporary access just above the upper Jepson access on the opposite side of the road (west side).  

No application has been submitted yet, but he asked that the board approve said permit and he will ensure 

that the access is made adequately.  All concurred.  Penny Ave. signage.  The foreman said that he had a 

request for better signage on Pike Hollow Rd., indicating the turn onto Penny Ave. for the traffic flow that 

uses the route to get to Dover and Mount Snow.  The Selectmen agreed that the foreman should acquire 

adequate signage. 
 

Minutes:  Boomer Walker moved to approve the Selectmen’s minutes of September 26, 2022.  Chrs Liller 

seconded – all concurred. 
 

Adjourn:  Boomer Walker moved to adjourn at 7:38pm.  Chris Liller seconded – all concurred and the 

meeting adjourned. 
 

Minutes by: 

David Kent Young 


